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Comments: I strongly oppose the new proposal regarding restriction of sport climbing routes. The emphasis in

those regulations should be on encouraging safe, proven, and accessible for everyone able to climb the rock

methods. Allowing one authority (park services) to take control of what is clearly not the area of their expertise

seems rather short sighted, unrealistic, and simply corrupted. Exploring the outdoors is in the healthy human

nature. Restricting such simple thing like the screw in the wall for a small fraction of the population but allowing

massive parking lots and asphalted walk ways for everybody's comfort in the parks makes just no sense.


